
 

 

  
CITY OF IRVINE  

SENIOR CITIZENS COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 

   
Senior Council Members: 
Amal Baradehi 
Jerry Chang 

 Notice is hereby given that the regular 
meeting of the City of Irvine Senior Citizens 
Council scheduled for January 21, 2021 has 
been canceled. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on 
February 18, 2021 at 9 a.m. in the Homer 
Guimond Studio at the Lakeview Senior 
Center, 20 Lake Road, Irvine, California. 

K. Cal Hibrawi 
Carolyn Inmon 
Bill Sandlin 
Myung Suh 

 

  

 
Affidavit of Posting: 

 
 STATE OF CALIFORNIA ) 
 CITY OF IRVINE ) SS 
 COUNTY OF ORANGE ) 
 
I DECLARE UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY that I, Athena Martinez, am employed by the 
City of Irvine, in the Community Services Department; and that this notice was posted in the 
posting book located in the Public Safety Lobby, outside the Lakeview Senior Center, at the 
front entrance of City Hall, One Civic Center Plaza, Irvine, California, and on the City’s web 
page at https://www.cityofirvine.org/senior-services/senior-citizens-council 
 
 
 
Dated: January 14, 2021 
 

Signed: Athena Martinez  

https://www.cityofirvine.org/senior-services/senior-citizens-council

